
From: Fawn Ross [mailto:rossf@ae.ca]
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 2:48 PM
To: Zubel, Marc
Cc: Marta Green
Subject: Anmore Green Estates

Hi Marc,

As discussed, attached is the MOE Action Plan response (which includes an overview of the history and
site conditions, and proposed methodology) and the Results Memo (from the first sampling round) for
Anmore Green Estates. I’ve also included a google earth location to help you find the site.

Our previous contact at MOE (Dave Hebert) has since left the Ministry; Dan Bings is covering Dave’s
responsibilities for the next three months, but is away until next week. I wanted to be sure your
department had a heads up before the before the results have to be released to the legal teams
(tomorrow at 5:00 pm).

If you or anyone else has questions, please don’t hesitate to call; my cell number is 778-212-3773. I’ll
also be in Vancouver Wednesday and Thursday and can meet on site if that is a benefit.

Cheers,
Fawn Ross, B.Sc., R.P.Bio.
Environmental Scientist
Associated Environmental Consultants Inc.
#200 - 2800 29th Street, Vernon, BC V1T 9P9
Tel: 250.545.3672 | Cel: 778.212.3773 | Dir: 250.545.3672. ext 244

You may unsubscribe from Associated Environmental electronic communications at any time.

You may unsubscribe from Associated's electronic communications at any time.



From: Zubel, Marc [mailto:Marc.Zubel@fraserhealth.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 12:20 PM
To: Fawn Ross <rossf@ae.ca>
Cc: Marta Green <greenm@ae.ca>
Subject: RE: Anmore Green Estates

Hi Fawn:  good to talk to you and Marta yesterday about this interesting situation. Thanks for the heads
up and information you provided.
Not sure what we can provide in terms of any assistance or support, as this is a matter for the Ministry
of Environment to deal with.
However, we will keep this under advisement and see where this goes.

Marc Zubel, P.Eng
Regional Manager
Drinking Water Program
Office: 604-870-7917
Cell: 604-613-0145



From: Fawn Ross
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:38 PM
To: 'Zubel, Marc' <Marc.Zubel@fraserhealth.ca>
Cc: Marta Green <greenm@ae.ca>
Subject: RE: Anmore Green Estates

Hey Marc,

Thank you for your input yesterday & fair enough. I did get a hold of someone at MOE today, so at least
no one will be caught off guard.

My original contact at MOE had said to keep Fraser Health in the loop; would you like me to stay in
touch with you as other results come in?

Cheers,

Fawn Ross, B.Sc., R.P.Bio.
Environmental Scientist
Associated Environmental Consultants Inc.
#200 - 2800 29th Street, Vernon, BC V1T 9P9
Tel: 250.545.3672 | Cel: 778.212.3773 | Dir: 250.545.3672. ext 244

You may unsubscribe from Associated Environmental electronic communications at any time.


